Presentation evening Friday 28th October at Dagenham and Redbridge Football
Club.

Subject: Presentation evening Friday 28th October at Dagenham and Redbridge Football
Club.

Message from Billy Green October 5, 2022 15:52

All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the llford AC web site link at
iIfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

Presentation evening is booked for Friday 28th October at Dagenham and Redbridge Football
Club.

We have bought new Cups and trophies to present.

We don’t need any raffle contributions from members as we want to cut down Presentation
time to a minimum so that people can have a drink and dance.

Buffet will be supplied.

Ticket prices to be announced soon, but around £8, concessions for families

Please make an effort to attend and support your club.

Regards

Billy

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately
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